
Low Cost Extension of American Rescue Funds

We are requesting a Low Cost Extension for our American Rescue Funds to spend down beyond
March 31 to July 30, 2023.

Rationale: We have expenditures that will not be complete until the end of the school year.
● Personnel: We have staff who will remain on payroll until July 30, 2023
● Travel: We will be presenting at the National Head Start Association in May of

2023 on research done in our classrooms
● Contracts: We have several contracts currently in place providing services to

classrooms that we need to continue until the end of the school year.

By signing below, we indicate support for this extension.

_____________________________ _______________________________
Jill Lofald, School Board Chair Shandi Mickle, Policy Council Chair


